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Having lived in Oregon since I was a child, I have seen first-hand how wonderful and 

safe nuclear power can be for our communities, big and small, with today's safety 

protocols and modern advancements to technology. I think Oregon would benefit if 

more well-ran, safe and secure nuclear facilities existed to meet all our power needs 

and once the lifetime of the plant is over, they'd make for excellent parks just like 

Trojan in Deer Island!  


